
Subject: [scsl] Eighth Call for PROBA2 Guest Investigator Program - Extended

Due to a recent surge in interest in the PROBA2 Guest Investigator program, following the summer 
conference season, the proposal submission deadline has been extended to 2017-Oct-08 (23:59 
CET). Those who have already submitted a proposal may re-submit their proposal if they wish to 
work on them more.

The PROBA2 team welcomes research proposals for the eighth round of its Guest Investigator 
program for research based on SWAP and LYRA data analysis by scientists outside the SWAP and 
LYRA PI-teams. We encourage in particular young post-docs and PhD students to apply, although 
more senior guest investigators’ proposals are welcome also. In this round we anticipate funding for
between five to ten guest investigators or teams who will visit the PROBA2 Science Center at the 
Royal Observatory of Belgium, in Brussels, between September 2017 and May 2018. The 
Termination date may be extended depending on the number of applicants.

Selected proposers will be invited to spend a few weeks with the PI teams to obtain expert 
knowledge on the instruments, to participate in the daily commanding of the SWAP and LYRA 
instruments according to the needs of their data analysis proposal, and to conduct their research. 
Guest investigators may be reimbursed for travel, accommodation and living expenses up to a 
maximum of 5000 euro. Limited support to present the results at an international conference (during
the visit at P2SC) can also be considered.

During the selection process, special consideration will be given to young scientists and PhD 
students, collaborative research teams with members from more than one research institute (funding
above the 5000 euro level may be approved for such teams), and to proposals addressing research 
topics to which SWAP and LYRA are particularly well-suited.

More details about the application process can be found here: proba2.oma.be/EighthGICall, or by 
emailing swap_lyra@oma.be

Deadline: Proposals must be received by 2017-Oct-08 (23:59 CET)

Dr Matthew J West on behalf of the PROBA2 team

http://proba2.oma.be/EighthGICall
https://webmail.ias.u-psud.fr/imp/dynamic.php?page=mailbox#

